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The North American Electric Reliability Corporation (NERC) is developing a process to assist industry in the implementation of the Bulk Electric System (BES) definition approved by the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) in Order Nos. 773 and 773-A. This definition becomes effective on July 1, 2013.  The refinements in the revised BES definition are expected to result in a limited number of assets being removed. The procedure to request an exception from application of the BES definition is set forth in Appendix 5C to the NERC Rules of Procedure.   http://www.nerc.com/FilingsOrders/us/RuleOfProcedureDL/Appendix_5C_ProcedureForReqAndRecExceptionFromAppOfNERCDefBES_20130701.pdf   A series of one-day webinar workshops on the application of the BES definition and the inclusion and exclusion designation and exception processes are planned for June 17-21.  Workshop participants will learn how to apply the revised definition and review examples of evidence that could be provided to support exception requests. In addition to the workshop, further outreach and training efforts are being planned with additional application guidance and resource material becoming available prior to the July 1 implementation date. A BES web page is being developed on the NERC website, and information about the training and the program will be posted as available.  More information can be found at http://www.nerc.com/news/Headlines%20DL/BES_announcement%2030APR13.pdf

Footnote "B" finally passed on a recirculation ballot in January 2013.  It was adopted by the NERC Board of Trustees on February 7, 2013 and filed with FERC on February 28, 2013.  It is awaiting FERC approval.   https://standards.nerc.net/BallotResults.aspx?BallotGUID=f015f86b-7d80-430a-8d7c-db3f6d3a046d
The development of revisions to the MOD-010 through MOD-021 Standards is in the "Informal Outreach" stage with the "Initial Comment" and Initial Ballot" stages scheduled for the third quarter 2013.  More information can be found at http://www.nerc.com/pa/stand/Pages/default.aspx under "Project Tracking Spreadsheet".
In other Standards Development, WECC/NERC is collecting data for PRC-006 and PRC-007 concerning under frequency load shed relays.
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